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COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM (CSP) 
               ACTIVITES FOR THE MONTH OF OCTOBER 2024 
 

1. Blood Donation Drive- (AMTF): 

The Community Support Program successfully conducted "Blood 

Donation Drive" in collaboration with Afzaal Memorial Thalassemia 

Foundation (AMTF). This was held on 3rd October 2024 at Al-Beruni 

Auditorium BUKC along with Blood Donation Red Bus (Fully Air 

Conditioned). We had total number of 201 student participants including 

faculty & staff members.  The students were awarded with 5 CSP hours 

for this blood donation. Special thanks to 𝑽𝒊𝒄𝒆 𝑨𝒅𝒎𝒊𝒓𝒂𝒍 (𝑹) 𝑲𝒉𝒂𝒘𝒂𝒋𝒂 

𝑮𝒉𝒂𝒛𝒂𝒏𝒇𝒆𝒓 𝑯𝒖𝒔𝒂𝒂𝒊𝒏 𝑯𝑰 (𝑴), 𝑫𝒊𝒓𝒆𝒄𝒕𝒐𝒓 𝑮𝒆𝒏𝒆𝒓𝒂𝒍 Bahria University 

Karachi Campus also visited the auditorium to encourage our students. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

2. Community Support Program- (CSP) Orientation Fall 2024:  

 The Community Support Program (CSP) organized an orientation 

session at Fatima Jinnah Hall on 4th October 2024, where new students 

were introduced to society and certificates to best performing higher ranks 

of CSP to appreciate their hard work, dedication and perseverance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3. Donation Desk for Pink Ribbon Hospital (Breast Cancer): 

The Community Support Program organized a Donation Drive to benefit 

the Pink Ribbon Hospital, setting up a donation desk in the Main foyer 

from 15th October 2024 to 18th October 2024. Over the course of four 

days. The students had the opportunity to contribute to this worthy cause.  

The donation books were provided by the Pink Ribbon Youth Program. 

This initiative aimed to collect funds to support the hospital's mission and 

make a positive impact on those affected by breast cancer. The students 

were awarded with 2 CSP hours for this donation. 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

4. Seminar on Pink Ribbon Breast Cancer Awareness 2024: 

The Community Support Program (CSP) hosted a successful "Breast 

Cancer Awareness Event" in collaboration with "The Pink Ribbon 

Youth Program." The program was held on 22 October 2024 at Al 

Beruni Auditorium.  

Our Guest Speaker "Dr. Anum Ikram" who delivered an insightful lecture 

on early detection and timely care for breast cancer, empowering 

attendees to prioritize their health and that of their loved ones. 

The event, enriched by performances from Bahria Dramatic Club and 

Music Club. The event was captured by CSP photography team and 

Media Club BUKC. The students were awarded with 3 CSP hours for this 

session. 

Special thanks to 𝑽𝒊𝒄𝒆 𝑨𝒅𝒎𝒊𝒓𝒂𝒍 (𝑹) 𝑲𝒉𝒂𝒘𝒂𝒋𝒂 𝑮𝒉𝒂𝒛𝒂𝒏𝒇𝒆𝒓 𝑯𝒖𝒔𝒂𝒂𝒊𝒏 𝑯𝑰 

(𝑴), 𝑫𝒊𝒓𝒆𝒄𝒕𝒐𝒓 𝑮𝒆𝒏𝒆𝒓𝒂𝒍 Bahria University Karachi Campus for visiting the 

auditorium to encourage our students, accompanied by Deputy Director 

Quality Assurance Engr. Ma'am Erum Shafiq and Medical Officer Dr. 

Maharukh Aamir.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



5. Awareness session on Empowering students to explore diverse 
career paths and foster community engagement (ICMF): 
The Community Support Program (CSP) and Character Building Society 
(CBS) proudly collaborated to host a successful "Awareness session on 
empowering students to explore diverse career paths and foster 
community engagement". This was held on 24th October 2024 at Al-
Beruni Auditorium in collaboration with International Management 
Career Forum (ICMF). The Objective of the session was about career 
Guidance, Expert insights on various career options and professional 
growth. Community Support, & encouraging students to contribute 
positively to their communities. The students were awarded with 3 CSP 
hours for this session. 



6. Awareness session on Empowering students to explore diverse 
career paths and foster community engagement (ICMF): 
The Community Support Program (CSP) and Character Building Society 
(CBS) successfully conducted a seminar on "Safety and Security for Youth" 
in collaboration with Bahria Business School. We've partnered with Sindh 
Police to make this event possible. This was held today on 29th October 
2024 at Al-Beruni Auditorium. The students were awarded with 3 CSP 
hours for this session. 
We were honored to host Capt. (R) Ghulam Azfar Mahesar, DIG Police East 
Karachi, as our distinguished guest speaker. A leading authority on security, 
Capt. Mahesar emphasized the vital importance of community safety 
measures. His expert insights and valuable knowledge benefited not only our 
students but also our faculty and staff. 
He shared practical strategies on navigating challenging situations and 
effectively tackling difficult city circumstances, providing essential guidance 
on: 
• Managing crisis situations 
• Ensuring personal and community safety 
• Building resilience in adverse conditions 

 
 
 
 
 
 


